
 

 
 

 

March 1, 2024 

 

STARS PA-4 Reporting Assurance 

Pre-Submission Review 

Letter of Affirmation 

 

Dear AASHE STARS, 

 

I affirm that I did a peer review of the Institutional Characteristics, Academics, and Engagement credits for the 

Connecticut College STARS submission in March 2024. Using the STARS Review Template, I performed a first 

and second review and can confirm that all identified issues have been resolved. Please feel free to contact me 

with any questions. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Weston Dripps 
 

Weston Dripps  

Director of Sustainability 

Amherst College 

wdripps@amherst.edu 

mailto:wdripps@amherst.edu

